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Purpose 

To update on key events and information from the last month Approval  

Assurance X 

Update  

Consider  

Strategic Objectives 

To provide 

outstanding care  

To promote and 

support health and 

wellbeing 

To maximise the 

potential of our 

workforce 

To continuously 

learn and improve 

To achieve better 

value 

X X X X X 

Overall Level of Assurance 

 Significant Sufficient Limited None 

   X  

Risks/Issues     

Financial  

Patient Impact  

Staff Impact  

Services  

Reputational  

Committees/groups where this item has been presented before 

N/a 

 

Executive Summary 

 

 The attached is an update on the Mid Notts Integrated Care Partnership progress since the last 

Sherwood Public Board met.  
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Mid Nottinghamshire Integrated Care Partnership – August 2020 
 

There have been four meetings relating to ICP business in July: 

 

 ICP Executive – met on 10 July. The ICP Executive membership is attached as an appendix to this report. 

This was the second meeting of the ICP Exec and we now have monthly meetings in the diary. The aim 

of this meeting was to further amend the breakthrough objectives in advance of the ICP Public Board. 

 ICP Transformation Board – met on 15 July. The main points of discussion covered; the mapping of 

system priorities to facilitate the agreement of the Transformation Board priorities for 2020/21, ICS 

Clinical and Community Services Strategy Update and the approval of the current Care Navigation 

model up to 31 March 2021. 

 ICP Public Board – met on 23 July. This is the third time the ICP Board has met during Covid and the 

governance of all the meetings and functions within the ICP is attached as an appendix to this report. 

The Public Board signed off on the ICP Exec membership and ICP Governance structure, reviewed the 

breakthrough objectives for 2020/21 and received an update on the transformational board, primary 

care networks and the Integrated Care System. 

 Co-designing the ICP roadmap – met on 29 July. This was a meeting to review the working of the three 

ICPs and a verbal update on the meeting will be provided at Board.  

 

The Nottingham and Nottinghamshire Integrated Care System will meet in August for the first time since 

March.  

 

The aim of the Mid Notts ICP is to “Create happier, healthier communities with the goal of reducing 

differences in healthy life expectancy (the number of years that people live in good general health) by three 

years.” The ICP brings together health, social care, voluntary, community organisations and members of the 

public to agree, address and deliver on shared priorities which serve our vision. Our focus is on the areas 

where the collective endeavour and collaboration add value over and above the work of single unitary 

bodies or organisations.  

 

The ICP has five strategic objectives; 

 

1. To provide outstanding care 

2. To promote and support health and wellbeing 

3. To maximise the potential of our workforce 

4. To continuously learn and improve 

5. To achieve better value. 

 

Each of these objectives has a pair of breakthrough objectives which are owned by one of the organisations 

within the ICP and the delivery is supported by at least one other organisation. 

 

The aim is to update on Q1 performance in September’s Board.  


